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October 23, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As of late, attendance at North Hunterdon High School events, both athletic and public, have seen our

highest numbers in recent years. I want to extend my sincere appreciation for your support of our

students and the high school community. With higher attendance, it is important that as a school

community, we work to enhance the safety, supervision, and overall viewing experience of our events

for all of our students, staff, and spectators.

Moving forward, for all North Hunterdon High School events, spectators under the age of 18

without a valid high school ID must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. In other words, any

middle or elementary school student needs adult supervision for the entirety of the game. Your support

and presence at our games are valued and will contribute to the overall success and enjoyment of all

attendees. I recognize this change may require some adjustments to your schedule, but we appreciate

your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Together, we can create a positive environment that

allows everyone to enjoy the excitement of the game while maintaining the highest standards of

conduct and safety. If you have any questions or concerns regarding these procedures, please contact

North Hunterdon High School at 908-713-4199.

We look forward to seeing you soon! Let’s Go Lions!

Thank you,

Dr. Gregory Cottrell

Principal, North Hunterdon High School
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